Petition referring to Laramie County Commissioners Agenda Sept. 6, 2022

Item #40 Reserve at Horse Creek

We the undersigned, who use Telephone Road on our daily commutes, petition the Commissioners to
not approve access from Tracts 15 & 16 onto Telephone Road because of traffic safety concerns. These
tracts are at the bottom of a steep hill, which lends itself to faster speeds, and reduced visibility.
Epicenter Road gives them access.

Does the Post Office plan to install 117 more boxes at the present location just off of Telephone across
from Tracts 20 and 21? If so, what mitigation is planned for the added congestion?
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The Traffic Study done by Kimley Horn submits Figures 6-10, none of which show access to Telephone
Road from Tracts 15 and 16 --nor from Tracts 20 and 21.



